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Happy Holidays!    We thought we’d send more pictures and fewer words this year!
We’re all well – Juliette (8th grade) is enjoying skating and worked
with Olympic skater, Elvis Stojko, at her camp this year. Graham (6th
grade) is now an enthusiastic basketball player. Jana is teaching
children with physical and health disabilities at 15 different schools.
Michael is working part-time for Accord Solutions as software
engineer/visualization expert. We’re fortunate he can work largely
from home and can continue his other job as Mr. Mom and chauffeur!
Antony & Dianna have all three kids in elementary school now.
Antony is at SAIC and Dianna is a nursing assistant. Colin & Rene
continue at Qualcomm and Austin at 2 ½ is all set to enjoy the full
experience of the holidays. Jana’s folks and Jamee are doing well.
They are very happy that Jamee’s helper, Vanessa (from France), got
her visa extended.

This summer we drove to Montana again – this time with Michael too. We stayed at Grand Tetons, then joined Jim and
Marilyn for the Power’s family reunion at their place 25 miles down the dirt road behind Ruby Dam.

We went on to stay with Vivian at the ranch near Belt and
up at the Highwoods campground.

We tried our best to
stack a few hay
bales. Lori took us
doubled up to take
salt high in the
mountains. Sorry -
no photos of Jana
sliding off the back
end of the horse or
holding Stubby’s
tail so he could pull
her uphill!

Lynda & Russ took us all for a wonderful canoe trip on the Missouri.
The kids were hoping we would fall in, but it was very calm. Many
thanks to everyone for a great time. It’s time to come see us now!

We wish all friends and family the best of health and happiness for
the holiday season and the coming year.

With much love from Michael, Jana, Juliette and Graham


